
Town of Colrain 
Planning Board 

Notice of Public Hearing 
 

Notice is hereby given in accordance with M.G.L. 
Chapter 40A, Section 11 that the Colrain Planning 
Board will hold a public hearing on Wednesday, 

August 5, 2020 at 6:00PM outside Town Offices at 
55 Main Rd. to hear the following application: 

Special Permit request by Vertex Tower Assets, LLC 
to construct a Wireless Communications Facility on 

lands of Sean & Robin King located off Reils Ln. 
[Map 132, Lot 8.1]. This will be a joint hearing with 

the Zoning Board of Appeals. Additionally, this 
hearing will be conducted via Zoom 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/82625431985 

The applications can be reviewed by going to the 
Town Website at www.colrain-ma.gov , under 

Planning Board meeting agenda. 
 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
Robert Slowinski, Chairman   


